Southwestern Hills Neighborhood Association
Board Meeting-July 15, 2019

The Board meeting was called to order at 6:00PM, at the Wakonda Christian Church board room.  Board members present were George Davis, Ginny Renda, Penny Harrison, Steve Sarcone, Jon Shelness, Joe Harrison, Steve Utterson and Pete Conrad.  Heather Carman submitted her treasurers report by delivery. 
The Board approved the June 17, 2019 Board minutes as written.
The Board approved the July 15, 2019 Treasures report as submitted.
Time was spent reviewing final preparation for the Neighbors Night Out free picnic on August 6,2019.  The menu meal numbers were reviewed and increased to 450 meals, 80 extra sandwiches and 40 dozen cookies.  Extra drinks will be provided as needed.
The rental of tables and chairs was approved by contract to Event Decorators of Iowa as negotiated by Nick VanPatten. 
Face painting will be contracted again by Acts Entertainment.  The date has been confirmed by the Church for the venue and use of bathrooms.  Postcards will be sent to the entire neighborhood (1700+) the week of 7-20-19. Parks and Recreation will loan the sound system.  City officials will be invited via email.
Board members will each try and secure three gifts for prize drawings.  Penny Harrison will oversee gifts and arrangements.  She has an approved budget if needed.
The picnic will be from 5:15-7:15 with all Board members working in different capacities. 
Total picnic review will be at the August 19, 2019 Board meeting.
The meeting concluded at 7:15 PM.
Respectfully submitted,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Ginny Renda, Secretary of SWHNA Board.
